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INDIAN RIVER COUNTY, FLORIDA 
M E M O R A N D U M 

              
 
TO:  Jason E. Brown; County Administrator 
 
THROUGH: Roland M. DeBlois, AICP; Interim Community Development Director 
 
FROM: John W. McCoy, AICP; Chief, Current Development 
 
DATE: August 20, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Scheduled Public Hearing for Upcoming Board Meeting 
              
 
It is requested that the data herein presented be given formal consideration by the Board of County 
Commissioners at its regular meeting of September 10, 2019. 
 
DESCRIPTION AND CONDITIONS: 
 
Please be advised that the following public hearing item has been scheduled for Board consideration: 
 
September 17, 2019: 
 

1. Edisson Vasquez’s Request for Abandonment of a 5’ Wide Portion of a 70’ Right-of-Way for 
24th Street, Adjacent to Lot 1, Block 5 of the Heathland Subdivision [ROWA-18-12-05 / 
2018070145-82708]  (Quasi-Judicial) 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The referenced public notice item is provided for the Board’s information. No action is needed at this 
time. 
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